
Denver Community
STORYWALK

The Denver Public Library and Destination Denver
invite the community to take a journey through

downtown Denver on a StoryWalk®!
This is a free, family-friendly walking and reading
event taking place September 27 – October 12. 

Pages from the children’s book, The Leaf Thief are
posted in the windows of our downtown businesses. 

Enjoy a walk and a colorful, suspenseful story about a
squirrel and one of his beautiful autumn leaves that

goes missing! 
All pages can be viewed from outside the businesses at

street level for the duration of the StoryWalk®. 

The StoryWalk Project was created by Anne Ferguson of Montpelier, VT and
developed in collaboration with the Kellogg-Hubbard Library. Storywalk® is a

registered service mark owned by Ms. Ferguson. 

1. Pick up a map
and activity sheet!

Available at:
The Sweet Spot

Denver Savings Bank
Denver Public Library
www.denver.lib.ia.us 

2. Read the story
by following the

map. 
Fill out the

activity sheet
questions at each

location.

3. Turn in the
activity sheet at

the Denver Public
Library to be
entered in a
drawing for

Destination Denver
gift cards!


